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To whom it may concern,

It is with great enthusiasm that I compose this letter of recommendation for Tyler Byrne.
Tyler has worked as a Classroom Technician, at DePaul University’s Loop campus for over a year, while
finishing his Bachelor’s degree in Information Technology.

In his short time here, Tyler has proven to be a valuable team member, taking the lead in many projects
and situations. Tyler has proven that he can take on any challenge that may arise. He has consistently
impressed me with his creative approach to problem solving and natural ability to find new solutions.

Along with Tyler’s outstanding performance on the job, he has become a leader in our office. He has
gone out of his way to make sure our new hires are trained properly and understand the importance of
achieving excellent work. His work ethic is refreshing, and we look forward to seeing his future
successes.

He was a delight to work with and I would not hesitate to hire him again.

Should you have any further questions about this fine young man, feel free to reach out to me by phone
or email.

Sincerely,

Martin Williams
Classroom Technology Support Specialist
DePaul University-Loop Campus
25 E. Jackson Boulevard, Suite 1310 Chicago, Illinois 60604
312.362.6447 Office/Voicemail | 312.296.3976 Cell/Voicemail
mwilliam@depaul.edu


